
Submitter: Sarah Deumling 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3013 

Committee Members 

House committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources and Water 

 

HB 3013 closes a small but important loophole. As an engaged rural resident who 

holds our land use laws to be very important in protecting those qualities in our state 

that we appreciate the most and after many years of engagement with land use in our 

area I urge you to support this small but important bill - HB 3013. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling 


